TRACY HEIDELBERG
Controller
Washington Closure Hanford
Tracy Heidelberg is Controller of Washington Closure Hanford and is responsible for the financial activities of the River Corridor Closure Project.

Washington Closure manages the River Corridor Closure Project at the U.S. Department of Energy Hanford Site in southeastern Washington state.  

The project team is responsible for safely cleaning up and taking down hundreds of excess facilities, cleaning up waste sites and burial grounds, and placing deactivated plutonium production reactors in interim safe storage.  The project is scheduled to be completed in 2013 and exceed $2 billion.  
Tracy was appointed Controller of Washington Closure in August 2005.  She was previously the Controller for Bechtel Hanford under the Environmental Restoration Contract for the DOE at the Hanford Site.
Tracy is a graduate of Central Washington University and has over 20 years of experience in accounting, finance, and project controls on the Hanford Site.  She transitioned from Bechtel to Washington Closure in 2005 after 12 years of service with Bechtel.  

Tracy resides with her family in Richland, Washington.
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